
Thanksgiving 
Day…. Playing 

some charades, 
Bingo, a huge meal, then 

some football on TV….. A relaxing holiday for 
sure! And to top it off, happy staff….Life is 

good! 
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November 

Resident 

of the 

Month: 

 

Jesse Noe 

 

 

December Birthdays: 

 
Kenneth R. ~ Dec.  4 

Kevin F. ~ Dec. 5 

Carroll D. ~ Dec. 7 

Greg W. ~ Dec. 8 

James C. ~ Dec. 10 

Alvie H. ~ Dec. 11 

Danny B. ~ Dec. 13 

Robert B. ~ Dec. 15 

Michael C. ~ Dec. 16 

Robert G. ~ Dec. 21 

Jason B. ~ Dec. 20 

Bob D. ~ Dec. 23 

Ronnie T. ~  Dec. 24 
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delicious meal and lots of laughs with ventriloquist, David Turner & Friends.  delicious meal and lots of laughs with ventriloquist, David Turner & Friends.  delicious meal and lots of laughs with ventriloquist, David Turner & Friends.  delicious meal and lots of laughs with ventriloquist, David Turner & Friends.  
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Due to the outstanding  

support we received last year  for our 

Adopt-A-Resident Program, 

we thought we would do it again this 

year! If you would like to “adopt” one 

of our residents who might not other-

wise receive any gifts for Christmas, 

please call our activities director, 

Brandy, at 615-449-0825. She will give 

you a first name and wish list for one 

of our fellows. Then all you need to do 

is go shopping! You can drop off your 

wrapped gifts anytime before Dec. 23. 

 

I was amazed to hear the awe & joy in 

these men’s voices when they got to 

open their gifts! They were  

astounded that someone they didn’t 

know thought so much of them to give 

them something! It was what  

Christmas should truly be! 

 

WE STILL HAVE LOTS OF GUYS 

LEFT WHO NEED ADOPTED! 
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